
Greetings. Please ensure that laws are changed such that incarcerated 
adults are counted as "living" within their last known home communities. 
This will help to ensure a more fair representation of an area's voting 
population.  

Sincerely, 

Amy S. Kreger, MS Health, Physical Activity and Chronic Disease 

 


